

BUILDING POLICIES

Thank you for helping us keep our facility clean and safe!

- Children must stay with parents at all times.
- Use provided hand sanitizer when entering the building.
- Wear a mask while moving through the building and any time it may be possible to come within 6 feet of someone else other than a member of your household. Masks may be removed once you are seated.
- Please leave chairs properly distanced from one another.
- Stay within your assigned area of the building using only your designated doors and restrooms.
- No food or refreshments may be served.
- Avoid any connection with other groups in the building.
- Disinfectant products are available in meeting areas and restrooms. Please use these products to disinfect the room when you are finished.

